
 

 
 

Judge Bill Gravell, Jr. 
Williamson County Judge 
710 Main Street, Georgetown, TX 78626 
512.943.1550 

ctyjudge@wilcotx.gov 

 
December 10, 2024 
 
 
Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization Transportation Policy Board 
8303 N. MoPac Expressway, Suite A210 
Austin, TX 78759 
 
Re: FM 971/Weir Road Shared Use Path Construction Funding Application 
 
 
Dear Transportation Policy Board, 
 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the City of Georgetown’s application to the Capital 
Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) for funding to construct a shared use path along 
FM971/Weir Road between Gann Street and SH 130. This path is vital for enhancing the safety and 
well-being of our community, particularly our children, who will benefit from a secure route to and 
from school. The path will also promote healthier lifestyles by encouraging walking and cycling, 
thereby reducing traffic congestion and pollution in our area. I strongly believe that this project will 
have a positive impact on our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bill Gravell Jr. 
Williamson County Judge 
 




